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I am pleased to announce to that after 
our Ofsted inspection in March, that 
we have been graded a good school. 

What is it like to attend this school?

The report highlights that Halewood Academy is a 
caring community and is a school that the staff are 
students are proud to work and learn within.

Leaders have high expectations of pupils behaviour and 
learning. Pupils achieve well. This includes pupils with 
special educational needs and/or disabilities (SEND).

Pupils take part in a range of activities that inspire and 
interest them. For example, pupils enjoy trips to places 
of interest and local universities. Many perform in drama 
productions, enjoy badminton and play football against 
other schools.

Please refer to our website for the full report.

Tracey Rollings

Principal
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Halewood Academy  
continues to be a good school

For the full OFSTED Inspection Report March 2022 click below or 
follow the link

https://www.halewoodacademy.co.uk/parents/ofsted-inspection-pa/

OFSTED REPORT
CLICK HERE

    "The school  
       creates well 
rounded individuals."
              Parent
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Inspection of a good school: Halewood Academy 
The Avenue, Wood Road, Halewood, Knowsley, Merseyside L26 1UU  
 

 Inspection dates: 16 and 17 March 2022  
Outcome 
 
Halewood Academy continues to be a good school.  
What is it like to attend this school?  
Pupils said that Halewood Academy is a caring community. Leaders have high expectations of pupils’ behaviour and learning. Pupils achieve well. This includes pupils 
with special educational needs and/or disabilities (SEND).  
Pupils appreciate the strong relationships that they forge with staff. These relationships 
help pupils to develop their self-confidence. Pupils said that they feel happy and safe. 
They are confident to report any concerns about bullying. Staff resolve these issues 
quickly and effectively. Leaders do not tolerate derogatory behaviour. Pupils respect differences between people.  
Pupils are generally friendly and courteous, including when moving around the school. 
Most pupils behave well. However, a small minority of pupils are not able to self-moderate 
their behaviour outside of lessons.   
Pupils take part in a range of activities that inspire and interest them. For example, pupils 
enjoy trips to places of interest and local universities. Many perform in drama productions, 
enjoy badminton and play football against other schools.   
Parents and carers are generally supportive of the school. A typical comment from parents 
is that the school creates ‘well-rounded individuals’.  
What does the school do well and what does it need to do better?  
Trustees, members of the local governing body and leaders have high ambitions for pupils. Leaders have put in place a curriculum which has the English Baccalaureate (EBacc) suite of subjects at its heart. More pupils now follow EBacc courses as a result.  
 
The curriculum is well organised. Leaders have thought carefully about the knowledge 
that pupils should learn and the order in which it should be taught. Subject leaders are 
clear about the essential knowledge that pupils need to learn in their subject curriculums. 

"You really sense 
the school is going 
place."
          Senior Leader   "Halewood 

Academy is a caring 
     community."
              Current Pupil

https://www.halewoodacademy.co.uk/downloads/2022-23/ofsted/halewood_academy_-_oftsed_march_2022.pdf
https://www.halewoodacademy.co.uk/downloads/2022-23/ofsted/halewood_academy_-_oftsed_march_2022.pdf
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CHALLENGE PARTNERS REVIEW HALEWOOD 
ACADEMY

Who are Challenge Partners?
Challenge Partners is an education charity, led by 
practitioners, through which schools collaborate to 
improve each other and the education system as a 
whole, so all children benefit.

They work with schools across the country, and focus 
on school improvement, leadership development 
and knowledge exchange. Their programmes are 
grounded in evidence of what works, regular quality 
assurance, and sharing the collective wisdom in 
schools. They visited Halewood Academy recently 
and below are the results from their Quality Assurance 
Review.

Leadingship at 
all levels

Quality of 
provision an 
outcomes

Overall peer
evaluation
estimate

✔✔ 
EFFECTIVE

✔✔ 
EFFECTIVE

✔✔ 
EFFECTIVE

Leadership at all levels - What went well

Challenge Partners found that what is clear that 
leaders are all passionate in driving the school forward  
and they know the school extremely well.

Middle leaders are well-established in their roles. They 
demonstrate the autonomy and authority to develop 
their subjects or other areas of responsibility. They 
enjoy the trust that is invested in them.

Support from the Trust has enabled the development 
of a clear curriculum model and the intergral flexibility 
adds to the independence Halewood leaders enjoy.

Leaders and other staff have high expectations of the 
students. In interpreting the school's values, students 
can readily articulate them because there is a great 
consistency in teaching linked to them.

Staff raise students' aspirations by providing a broad 
range of experiences for them, for example the Future 
Female Leaders conference to boost the expectations 
and ambitions of girls at the school.

Governors provide challenge and support in equal 
measure. They are passionate about the school and 
hold leaders to account effectively.

Quality of provision and outcomes - 
What went well

Challenge Partners found that teachers exhibit 
high levels of subject knowledge and innovative 
methods that contribute directly to exciting classroom 
experiences for ths students.

Teachers use modelling effectively to support learning. 

Questioning is a strength and fully probes student's 
understanding. High levels of engagement are a 
'given' at Halewood, largely because teachers create 
a positive learning environment in which students 
can learn safely and are not worried about making 
mistakes.

High quality relationships abound, built on mutual 
respect and trust. Teachers know the students 
exceptionally well and because routines and 
expectations are well embedded, students enter 
the classroom ready to learn. Positive attitudes are 
commonplace.

Quality of provision and outcomes for 
disadvantaged pupils and pupils with 
additional needs - What went well

Students who are disadvantaged and those with SEND 
learn in a safe environment where everyone's views 
and opinions are heard and respected.
Raising standards of attainment for the disadvantaged 
group was evident in all lessons visited.
Leaders in SLT have enhanced the provision, 
particularly in relation to students with SEND. In many 
cases, these are outperforming their non-SEND peers.
For students with and EHCP, the SEND coordinator 
has developed support to ensure that all staff are fully 
aware of their learning needs and how to best enrich 
their learning.
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NUMERACY CHALLENGE

WORD OF THE WEEK

Last Week's 
Answer

Send your answers in to Miss Devonshire 
adevonshire@halewoodacademy.co.uk or to your 

progress leader. 

Maths Challenge 
of the Week

Using algebra we can say 
x + (x+25) + (x+50) + (x+75) = 330 

Therefore we have 
4x + 150 = 330 

4x = 180 
x = 45 

45 + 70 + 95 + 120 = 330 
The starting number is 45

A bat ate 330 mosquitos in four 
nights. Each night she ate 25 
more than the night before. How 
many mosquitos did the bat eat 
on the first night?

Can you work out the ?

HALEWOOD 
ACADEMY

HALEWOOD
ACADEMY
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THANKFUL THURSDAYS HALEWOOD 
ACADEMY

YEAR 11 REVISION NIGHTS 

Year 11 Revision Nights in the LRC 

On Mondays and Fridays, the LRC will be open with a designated space for year 11s 
to revise after school. Please attend timetabled revision before using the LRC, or if 
you have no revision on these nights, then consider using it to do some 
independent or group studying. 

On Mondays and Fridays, the LRC will be open with a designated space for year 11s to 
revise after school. 

Please attend timetabled revision before using the LRC, or if you have no revision on these 
nights, then consider using it to do some independent or group studying.
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ATTENDANCE &
PUNCTUALITY

EARTH  DAY
HUMANITIES CLUB

Good attendance and punctuality are essential 
if you are to succeed at the Academy, in fact 
research shows that there is a direct link between 
good attendance and academic progress and 
achievement.

Children who are late should come to the main 
school reception where they need to sign-in.

We are currently creating designs for Earth Day 
within Humanities Club; we are trying to get the 
message across of 'Invest in our planet' which is 
this year's theme for Earth day. 

Next Monday we are painting our designs on 
to T-shirts that will be displayed around the 
Humanities homebase from next week. 

If anybody is interested in coming to Humanities 
Club and designing your own T-shirt, we will be in 
F38 on the Humanities homebase every Monday 
from 2.45pm to 3.30pm.

HALEWOOD 
ACADEMY

'Invest in our planet'

Come along and design your own T-shirt

Monday from 2.45pm to 3.30pm. T-Shirt designing - Room F38

HALEWOOD
ACADEMY
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FUTURE FEMALE 
LEADERS

YEAR 7 PARENTS' & 
CARERS
EVENING FEEDBACK
A big thank you to all that attended Year 7 parents' 
evening and making the event a success. Overall, 
83% of all year 7 parents and carers attended 
parents' evening and it was lovely to meet you all.  

Parents were able to listen to glowing reports from 
their child's teachers and the areas in which they 
need to improve were discussed. 

We were also able to gain valuable feedback about 
what improvements we can make to ensure your 
children feel safe and happy in school and are able 
to avccess the curriculum. Parents were invited to 
complete a questionnaire in the LRC and these are 
the results from the questions asked:

Q.	Did you find the year 7 parents evening useful?  

A. said 100%

Q.	Is your son/daughter happy at the school? 

A. 98% said 

Q.	Does your son/daughter feel safe at this school? 

A. 100% said
Q.	My son/daughter is well looked after at this 

school. 

A. 100% said

Q.	This school ensures the pupils are well behaved?

	 A. 98% said

Q.	This school effectively deals with bullying?

	 A. 98% said

Q.	This school responds well to any concern/s I 

raise. 

A. 100% of who had needed to contact school, 
said

Q.	I receive valuable information from the school 

about my child's progress and well being 

A. 100% said

Q.	Is this school is well led and managed? 

A. 100% said

Q.	I would recommend this school to another 

parent. 

A. 98% said

Q.	Do you use Classcharts to track  

your child's achievements and progress? 

A. 84% said

	 Please contact via email, Mrs Traynor if you need 

an invite for your child's classcharts  

- vtraynor@halewoodacademy.co.uk

Q.	If a parent/carer learning programme was set up 

in Maths, English, Science and other subjects. 

Would you be interested in training on this 

parent/carer programme/s? 

A. 25% said 

Q.	If you feel the Academy could improve their 

parental engagement events further, please state 

how so we can continue to develop our parent 

partnership?

	 A. Parents have suggested having a tour around 

the school as this was not possible during the 

Pandemic and they would like the opportunity 

to have a look around. If this is something, you 

would wish to participate in, please email  

Mrs Traynor - vtraynor@halewoodacademy.co.uk 

and she will arrange this.

Mrs V Traynor 

Year 7​ Progress Leader

Parents '
Evening

HALEWOOD
ACADEMY

mailto:vtraynor@halewoodacademy.co.uk
mailto:vtraynor@halewoodacademy.co.uk 
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AUTHOR VISIT FROM...

On the 28th of April we had the pleasure of
welcoming author Alan Gibbons into the school
to work with pupils from KS3. Our Year 8s had
recently read Alan's book, 'The Edge', and were
extremely excited to meet him.
Our KS3 pupils took part in writing workshops,
focusing on Shakespeare's Macbeth, which
some them are currently studying in their
English lessons.

Alan Gibbons
HALEWOOD 
ACADEMY
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Reading for pleasure is transformative for pupils’ academic success
and personal wellbeing. We wanted to inspire and excite them by
bringing books to pupils in the heart of our school with a pop-up
school book fair, that ran from the 27th April until the 5th May. This
was run through Scholastic who provided us with the books to sell to
our pupils in order to promote reading for pleasure. Each purchase
also enabled the library to receive tokens that we can spend on the
Scholastic website, in order to purchase new resources. Pupils were
able to browse and purchase books during break and lunch, as well as
being able to visit the library during allocated lesson time. We also
opened up the library after school to parents and carers to browse
the selection and make purchases for their children. The book fair
has been a huge success and created a real buzz around reading!

Scholastic
Book Fair

Scholastic
Success
289 BOOKS
SOLD

£1273.69 
 WORTH OF
TOKENS
REWARDED
TO THE
SCHOOL

HALEWOOD 
ACADEMY
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Shakespeare Movie Night
 

The library is hosting two movie nights for students
after school, showing animated adaptations of

famous Shakespeare plays that are currently being
studied in English classes. There will be limited

availability, therefore if you wish to attend then
please come see Miss Robinson to receive an

admission ticket. There will be a limit of 25 students
on each evening.

 
 The film showings are below:

 
Gnomeo and Juliet - Monday 23rd May (3pm-4:30pm)

 
The Lion King - Thursday 26th May (3pm-4:30pm)

 
If you have any questions please see Miss

Robinson!

 

HALEWOOD
ACADEMY
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KS3 & 4 SCIENTIST OF THE WEEK HALEWOOD 
ACADEMY
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FRIDAY
SATURDAY

SUNDAY
MONDAY

TUESDAY
WEDNESDAY

THURSDAY
HALEWOOD
ACADEMY


